MCGILL UNIVERSITY,
MONTREAL.

SECRETARY & BURSAR'S OFFICE.

Feb.28th, 1919,

Mr. Richard D. Badgsr
194 Boylston Street,
Boston, Mass,
Dear 8ir,

wrote

oy
Was apparently
pblaced I should be

giad if you would let me Xnow whethor or

not you ha been able to find any trage of

it, and if it has now been placed te his

credit .,

Yours truly,

Asst. Bursar,




